
Membership Connections Annual Report 
 
March 25, 2022 Association Business Meeting 
 
The following tasks were performed throughout the year: 

1. Numerous updates to the membership directory to add and remove members 
2. The membership renewal email and follow-up correspondence were sent to the primary contact 

for 2020-21 members to encourage membership in 2021-22 
3. The Board of Directors were updated on the website to reflect the 21-22 board 
4. Shelby Hills assisted in updating Committee Chairs and Vice Chairs on the website 
5. The RMASFAA Fall Conference scholarship application was added to the website. 
6. The website was updated to reflect upcoming events (Fall Training and Spring Conference) 
7. Prior meeting minutes were posted after approval at each board meeting 
8. We welcomed numerous members into the organization: 

a. Alan Ishida, Funding U 
b. Jeff Recker, Ascent Funding 
c. Chester Priest, KHEAA 
d. York College 
e. Ciel Senechal, College Ave Student Loans 

9. Delaney Vaccaro Bednar and I performed a review of NE higher education insitutions and 
provided the President contact information so he could do individual outreach to anyone that 
was not previously a member  

10. The membership directory was compared to the membership dues roster; anyone that was not 
a dues paying member was removed 

11. Fall training attendees were compared to the membership directory. Anyone not clearly 
identified as a NeASFAA member was sent to Matt Johnson and the President for consideration 
of further outreach to encourage membership 

12. 2021-22 Advocacy Letters were added to the website 
13. The Summer Institute Scholarship Application was added to the website 
14. The 2022-23 Volunteer Form was added to the website 
15. The Annual Association Business Meeting agenda was added to the website 

 
Respectfully submitted by Erika Kampschnieder, Membership Connections Chair 


